
Good Morning,

Thank you for speaking with me and explaining the required COA for the repairs to 304 N.
Washington Avenue, Marshall TX 75670.

I understand you are out of the office today, however, will be forwarding or having
someone forward the COA application sometime today.  If there is anyone else I can call to
assist in this matter, please let me know.  I'm more than happy to help any way I can.

Thank you again for your time, I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,
Larry Watts
(903) 930-2071 


